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May 4, 2022 
 
 
 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of The Dayton Power and Light Company to Establish a 
Standard Service Offer in the Form of an Electric Security Plan, Case Nos. 08-1094-EL-
SSO, et al. 

 
Dear Secretary Troupe: 
 

Pursuant to the stipulation and recommendation filed in Case Nos. 18-1875-EL-GRD, et al. dated 
October 23, 2020, Industrial Energy Users-Ohio (“IEU-Ohio”) hereby withdraws its application for 
rehearing in the above-captioned matter that was filed on January 17, 2020. 

 
      Kind regards, 
 
 
      /s/ Matthew R. Pritchard    
      Matthew R. Pritchard (Reg. No. 0088070) 

(Counsel of Record) 
MCNEES WALLACE & NURICK LLC 
21 East State Street, 17TH Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215 
Telephone:  (614) 719-2842 
Telecopier:  (614) 469-4653 
mpritchard@mcneeslaw.com 

 
      Counsel for Industrial Energy Users-Ohio 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Parties of record 
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